
  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

St. Bride’s Ski Trip to Folgaria is now confirmed. There are 72 pupils and 50 parents who 

have paid their deposit. We will be leaving George Best City Airport on Saturday 7th 

January 2017 and returning to George Best City Airport on Saturday 14th January 2017. 

Flight details have yet to be confirmed. We will be staying in Hotel Miramonti, Folgaria. 

Additional payments are now due and can be made using post-dated cheques (payable to 

"St Bride's Ski Trip"). These should be put in an envelope, clearly marked and handed in to 

the class teacher during the week of 25th – 28th April 2016. Alternatively, if you are not 

paying by post-dated cheques, please speak to Mr Murray. 

   

Child travelling on their own Child and parent travelling 

January Deposit £150 January Deposit £300 

30th April £150 30th April £300 

31st May £100 31st May £240 

30th June £100 30th June £220 

31st July £100 31st July £220 

31st August £100 31st August £220 

30th September £100 30th September £220 

Total £800 Total £1720 

 

 

Please complete the Information Sheet(s) so that we may process ticket information, ski 

hire and medical/dietary requirements.  

 

Many thanks 

St. Bride’s Ski Team 

 



 


